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We have concerns regarding the direction you are taking your government:
While you have backtracked on the option to fire the auditor general in particular, other measures in your
omnibus bill have not been removed and show your desired lack of transparency. Restrictions on
Freedom of Information, restrictions on access to Auditor general reports, firing non union workers,
appointing government officials on University boards of governors, and limiting media access look like
more government in the wrong direction.
Added to this the lifting of bans on fracking and the cancellation of the Coastal protection Act indicate a
total lack of interest in environmental protection. This is very disappointing.

US attitudes are alarming at the moment, and it seems your government is sliding down the same slope.
Taxpayers expect any government to be accountable for government spending. Your approach suggests
you willdo your best hide what you are doing.

We feel you, Polievre, Smith, Vance and Trump are on the same page where democracy is an option.
Please don’t go there or we willtake action
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